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September/2018

To: CAPP

From: Shirley Banks, Resident of Parkway Estates

Subject: Support of AB 617

I would like to see the Parkway Estates, South area, be included in the perimeters
of your air monitoring and emissions study. The neighborhood consists of over
1100 homes that were built in the 1950's and border Highway 99 to the south of
Florin Rd.

There also is a truck stop on the east side of Highway 99 and Mack Road, that I
feel should be included, as well in the study, to determine if emissions are

being released into the neighboring communities.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Sincerely,
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/__/1 L Parkway
Sacramento, CA 95823
916-837-1885




